
 
Minutes 

Dugout Club Meeting – January 8, 2024   
CHS Baseball – 6:30 PM   

www.claremonthighschoolbaseball.com  

Lillian Bass - President, Valerio Garcia - Vice President, Tram Vo - Treasurer, Lisa Buch - Secretary  

● December Meeting Minutes were approved 
● Next meeting – February 5 @ 6:30 PM  

 
New Business & Coach Update: 
● Booster President Updates: 

○ Spring Uniforms – 100 hats have been ordered (for upcoming Spring season and SY 2024-25 
summer camp); uniform final decisions are TBD (Coach Chris said that team will likely use the 
maroon jerseys from the Fall; and the boosters can order the white jerseys, which will take 2-3 
weeks to get delivered once ordered). Geoff Bilau has agreed to help with the uniform order. 

○ Fundraisers – no fundraisers are currently scheduled. Boosters discussed a Super Bowl squares 
fundraiser. Lillian will create the squares; each will be $25. Winners will get their winnings in a 
gift card, per CPFA rules. Also, looking into a restaurant fundraiser that would also be a team 
get-together. 

○ Cahuilla Park update – work at the park has been completed and looks great. 
○ Senior Banners – Geoff Bilau has agreed to get these banners completed. We have six seniors. 

Thank you! 
 
● Coach Updates:  

○ TryOuts – Try outs for Spring Season start tomorrow. 
○ Team Schedules – First games/varsity tourney are this coming weekend; and Coach Reynoso is 

updating the school sports website with the schedule for the three teams. MaxPreps schedule does 
not include tournaments outside of League play; League play in the Spring will include games 
M-W-F each week for all three teams Each coach will determine their practice schedule. Varsity 
should expect 25-26 games total in Spring and Frosh/JV should expect 20-22. 

○ Coaching Updates – Coach Nick has agreed to help out for JV until the new coach is cleared 
through the AD. The new coach for the Freshman team is Coach Kyle from PFA. He has been 
cleared. 

 
Treasury report – Amy Ramos 
● Current balance update & invoices – The only expenses in December were the hats. Boosters typically 

cover two tournament fees each year, but nothing has been submitted yet. As of the meeting, Boosters 
has about $12K in the bank. Upcoming expenses: jerseys, but parents will reimburse for the cost.  

 
Banner Sales – Paul Miller and Dominic Maldonado 
● New Banner Updates - No updates were given. If anyone knows of a business that would like to 

advertise at the Varsity field, please let Paul Miller know.  
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